
 
 
 

   
 

 
 
Happy New 
Year!!!!! 
 
This is a brand new 
year of Venturing! 
Yippee! We are going 
to have a lot of fun 
this year, and we will 
have a blast at the 
activities. We have a 
lot of parties, 
camping, and lots of 
other fun stuff 
planned! 
 
New Crew Officers 
 
This year we have a 
brand new crew 
presidency 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Brianna Choppin 
Crew President 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 February 12, 2011 
Bowling 

 
February 26, 2011 
Gourmet Cooking 

 
March 12, 2011 

Movie Party 
 

March 26, 2011 
Photography 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

All Four Ones and Ones 
  



Rachel Snider 
Vice President over 

Administration 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Matthew Miller 
Vice President over 

Program 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sara Bowker 
Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brittney Choppin 
Treasurer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

William Miller 
Quartermaster 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ashley Glade 
Guide 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jayden Glade 



Historian 
 

Previous 
Activities 

 
 Our last 
activity we had 
elections where we 
chose who will be 
in the new 
presidency. As you 
have seen from the 
past pages, we have 
an awesome new 
presidency.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
Before that, on 
December 11, 2o1o, 
we made delicious 
ginger bread 
houses. (They 
weren’t even made 
of gingerbread. 
They were made of 
graham crackers.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


